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Since the report to committee was finalised further correspondence 
has been received from members of the public. 123 standard letters 
of support have been received. The letters raise concerns about the 
way the Lawful Development Certificate application is being handled, 
and state the opinion that the development is lawful, but do not 
otherwise raise issues that are relevant to the consideration of this 
application. There have also been three additional letters of objection. 
One of the letters considers that the fence is adjacent to the highway 
and because it is more than one metre in height would need planning 
permission. These letters also raise issues that are not relevant to the 
consideration of this Lawful Development Certificate application. 
 


